
 
 

NOTICE 
OF A 

PUBLIC BUDGET HEARING 
 

for the 
 

Dennis-Yarmouth Regional School District 

Monday, February 6, 2023  

at the 

Dennis-Yarmouth Regional High School  

210 Station Avenue 

South Yarmouth, MA 02664 

at 

6:35 p.m. 
 
 
The public is invited to attend a hearing on the proposed Dennis-Yarmouth 
Regional School District budget for fiscal year 2024. 

 
 
Joseph Tierney 
Chairperson 
Dennis-Yarmouth Regional School Committee 

 


